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July 24, 2023

Hello Mountain Vista Families,

Welcome to the Mountain Vista High family to all of our new students and parents! For our returning
students and families, it’s a pleasure to serve you once again and welcome you back to Panther land!

At Mountain Vista High, we believe in providing students with a safe and positive learning environment
that fosters their academic and social-emotional growth, instilling a growth mindset that inspires them to
have confidence in their ability to be successful in school and in life. We have created a safe and inclusive
environment where students are known by name, need, and interest. I am beyond excited to continue to
improve and grow from where we left off last year.

My staff and I are fully committed to ensuring that your students have a positive experience at Mountain
Vista High and get them excited about learning and engaging in the classroom. Last year Mountain Vista
High students had the highest percentage of students in the District who met their best growth target in
Mathematics and we had the 3rd highest in the District in Reading as measured by the NWEA. Students at
Mountain Vista High are engaging, learning, and growing on a daily basis with their academics.

While the Administration, teachers, and staff will do the heavy lifting at school and in the classrooms to
ensure that your student is successful, we need your support and involvement in order to provide the best
services possible that meet the needs of our students and families. I invite you to visit us and learn more
about what we offer and the important role that you play in these efforts!

I look forward to meeting and working with you all!

Respectfully,

Alejandro Juarez
Principal, Mountain Vista High
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